Dr. John Fuller
1000 West Loop 564
Mineola, TX 75773

Dr. John Fuller,

Due to the recent mayoral race and subsequent victory in this race, I will
officially resign my position as an M.1.S.D. school board trustee on
Monday, May 11, 2015. I have very much enjoyed my 5 years serving on
this board and I am very happy with what he have accomplished and what
the future holds for the school district under the new superintendent, Kim
Tunnel.

?\cerely,

Rodney T. Watkins
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